
 
From: James Mitchell [mailto:jmitchell@copiahbank.com]  
Sent: Friday, March 06, 2009 10:14 AM 
To: Comments 
Subject: Assessments,RIN 3064-AD35 
 
To FDIC Director & Board : 
 
I have recently been very alarmed by some disturbing news of action that the FDIC took on 
Friday, February 27. This measure to impose a 20-cent special assessment ( with the possibility 
of greater assessments on the horizon ) on the 8,000 community banks nationwide will cause a 
devastating effect. The very Main Street community banks capable of bringing this country out of 
economic turmoil are the very ones been slapped in the face. We are pleading with the FDIC and 
Congress to not cause our communities to suffer any more than we have by reversing this and 
other misguided policies. Your consideration will be greatly appreciated. 
 
 
James Mitchell 


